
 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION I 

475 ALLENDALE ROAD – SUITE 102 
KING OF PRUSSIA, PA  19406-1415 

 
 

 
June 16, 2022 

 
Michael S. Winters, CHP 
   Radiation Safety Officer 
Cabrera Services, Inc. 
50 Founders Plaza, Suite 207 
East Hartford, CT 06108 
 
SUBJECT:      CABRERA SERVICES, INC., ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION OF 
                        COMPLETION OF ACTIVITIES, MAIL CONTROL NO. 631376 
 
Dear Mr. Winters: 
 
This is in reference to your letter dated April 28, 2022, notifying the NRC in accordance with 
Condition 19.B of License No. 06-30556-01 that you have completed activities at the former 
National Urban Security Technology Laboratory in New York, NY.  Your letter is accepted as the 
required notification. No further correspondence on this matter is required. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Betsy Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist 
Commercial, Industrial, R&D 
  and Academic Branch 
Division of Radiological Safety and Security 
Region I 

 
License No. 06-30556-01 
Docket No. 030-35316  
Mail Control No. 631376 
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CABRERA SERVICES, INC., ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION OF COMPLETION OF 
ACTIVITIES, MAIL CONTROL NO. 631376, DATED JUNE16, 2022 
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